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Course Update

We have had some brown spots on the course and
because of that Wayne has had to cut the fairway
grass a little higher. He is putting lime on the greens
now and filling in low places and holes on the
course with topsoil. Wayne is also looking for a lift
that can be used to cut some of the limbs that need to
be cut on the course. The greens are in good shape.

Arbre Cup Players

The following players have qualified to play in the
2" Annual Arbre Cup between Green Oaks and Elm
Lake on Saturday October 8=

Jacob Gable Zac Taylor

Carl Lisowski Greg Bryant
Arl Taylor Dana Studdard
Joey Persechino Wayne Box
Roger Wade Bart Bartowick
Marty Hawkins Dennis Cox
Lee Jaynes Bradley Corbell
Skip Egger James Gable
Alternates:

Doug Murrah — 1*  Evan McElrath — - g
Owen Odom -3  Trent Humber — 4™
Hunter Pittman — 5%

All players are required to pay $30 by October gk
This will allow Jacob Gable enough time to let the
next person in line know to fill in for you if you are
unable to pay. We would like for anyone who is not
playing to come out and support the club on October
8™ if they can.

www.greenoaksgolfcourse.com

New Member

We have a new junior member of the club. Lee Jaynes
joined the club in August.

With the reduced number of members the club has, it has
become necessary to encourage green fee players to play at
our club. If you know any of these players, encourage
them to join and become members. We need to encourage
as many potential members as we can to join the club. If
any of you have any ideas how we might attract new
members, please talk to a board member.

Walking Track

Several of the club members and families have
been using the cart paths of the club as a walking
track. If you haven’t taken advantage of it, it is a
nice walk and a good way to get exercise. Even if
you are a spouse or member who doesn’t play
golf, you might want to consider taking advantage
of this. The evenings and mornings are beautiful
this time of year. Others are walking the course
as they play golf to get exercise. Come on out
and enjoy!

We are on Facebook as Green Oaks
GOIT Club



